NEALT Audit Report

Northern European Association for Language Technology (NEALT)

Audit 2018

I reviewed NEALT's financial statements according to the tax return and financial statements, presented by
treasurer Sofie Johansson and the vice president Beata Megyesi. The association had an income of SEK 0
in 2018. The association's expenses for 2018 were SEK 1 250, which was an annual fee for
Handelsbanken's bank account.

The opening balance for the year 2019 is 29 581,92 SEK.

| propose that the NEALT Executive Committee approves the financial report.
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